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Academic integrity is a growing concern in education and scholarly practice. In the

December 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter, we examine two forms of fraudulent

activity:

Contract Cheating by Linda Facchini, the Teaching & Learning Centre, and Cristina

Arlia, the Office of the Vice-President Academic

Predatory Publishers – What an academic needs to know by Joanna Blair, Seneca

Libraries

 

 

View the December 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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